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GAL Manufacturing Company LLC debuts new  
responsive design corporate website

GAL Manufacturing Company LLC is excited to provide customers with a richer, more  
engaging user experience with the introduction of its new website, specially tailored to the needs 
of today’s mobile and PC-based audiences. The responsive design website features a dynamic, 
rebranded corporate appearance; easily accessible libraries of sales, product and informational 
literature; offers a media section posting the latest corporate news and advertisements; and  
features a constantly updated calendar detailing GAL attended events. 

Steven Ort, Vice President of Sales and Marketing, sees the new responsive website as a  
tool that will benefit customers by allowing them to obtain useful information more quickly, and 
aid GAL Manufacturing in its continuing effort to deliver unsurpassed service. “Providing our  
customers with more accessible and comprehensible information makes them far more  
productive. Which we believe will make their experience with our company more satisfying  
and rewarding overall.”  

For further details contact: 
Steven Ort, Vice President Sales & Marketing (mobile) 917.900.6576  
or at GAL Manufacturing Company LLC, 877.425.7763 xtn 270; Steven.Ort@gal.com
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Implementing a responsive format design,  
the website will provide a more satisfying user 
experience to the growing numbers who prefer 
to access the Internet with smart media devices.

Increased Media/Information
The site will also offer an increased focus 
on customer outreach, keeping consumers 
up-to-date with all that's going on at GAL, 
and providing easy access to newly published 
materials.


